

Hope Township School

Mr. Kevin Newman Chief School Administrator P.O. Box 293 Hope, NJ 07844

Telephone 908-459-4242 x221 FAX 908-459-5553

"Be the Leader that You Would Want to Follow"

May 4, 2020

Dear Hope School Community,

May 4 - 8, is Teacher Appreciation Week. During the weeks of remote learning one of the biggest realizations felt by our families is just how much planning, time, and effort go into teaching children every day. The reality is, teaching is not easy and it takes a special type of person who can juggle all of the responsibilities that go along with working with children on a day to day basis.

While it is challenging enough to do in a classroom, remote instruction takes this to a whole new level and most teachers had to quickly learn and adapt to different technology to make instructing their students possible. The time they have spent planning and implementing remote instruction, deserves to be recognized and appreciated.

Unfortunately, we will miss not being able to enjoy our traditional PTA Teacher/Staff appreciation breakfasts and lunches, and the staff will not be in the building to enjoy day-to-day appreciation activities but our thoughts and feelings about the amazing work that they do will remain the same.

Our Hope teachers are superheroes and we truly appreciate what they do and have done to continue the education of all our students! Thank you Hope Teachers! Enjoy what will be beautiful spring week! Also, thank you to our parents/guardians for doing a tremendous job at home guiding your children along this journey.

Sincerely,

Kevin Newman - CSA